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18 Septembe:r 195.7 

To Minister L. H. Kim, Manila 

From the Pre.side.nt 

( 
·-. .J 

No. 60 

I have received your letter No. J and 

confidential memorandum concerning the Asia Development 

Fund. Your analysis of this Plan is very good and I 

hope that in your conversations with officials of the 

Philippines Government you will make known these pointt;t 

by way of warning them or the danger of giving support 

to the Plan. 

I note your comments in regard to the 

appointment of a ·new Philippines ·:representative and 

will be pleased to hear further from you ~n this 

connection in due course. 

I am pleased you invited· our people in Manila 

to dinner t9 meet them in yov.r home atmosphere. They 

will have enjoyed themselves and will feel. that in 

\ future, if they have any problems, they can bring 

~them to you to assist them, 
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